
Ned and Claralyn Hill | September 18, 2023 
Permit for LookoutTower at 2958 North Iroquois 
 
We are responding to the Board of Adjustment Hearing on September 18 to register our disapproval to 
the proposed lookout tower in our residential neighborhood that will be heard by the Board of 
Adjustment today, September 18.  This seems inappropriate for such a neighborhood.  It is not 
secondary to a residential house.  And, if it is in any way connected with the helicopter that flies very 
low over our home and other homes in the neighborhood, we are more opposed to such a 
structure.  We suspect that is the probable accessory use.   
 
A few days ago, as we were working on our backyard patio, an extremely loud helicopter flew barely 
over the trees in our yard, headed for the Galland’s back-yard landing pad.  Would a tower encourage 
more such flights? 
 
Thanks for your consideration.   
 
Ned and Claralyn Hill 
2867 Foothill Drive, Provo  
 


